
6020-S
Sponsor(s): Senate Committee on Labor & Workforce Development
(originally sponsored by Senators Hargrove, Fairley, Benton,
Kohl-Welles, Zarelli, Swecker, Roach, McDonald, Rossi, Morton,
Spanel, Thibaudeau, Hochstatter, T. Sheldon, Sheahan, Johnson,
Prentice, Brown, Heavey, Stevens and Costa)

Brief Title: Delaying implementation of the requirement to record
social security numbers on license applications to assist in child
support enforcement.

SB 6020-S.E - DIGEST

(DIGEST AS ENACTED)

Delays implementation of the requirement to record social
security numbers on license applications to assist in child support
enforcement.

Declares that the legislature will require compliance with
federal law in this matter only at such time and in the event that
the federal government actually implements the requirement of using
social security numbers on noncommercial driver’s license
applications.


